Dear Catholic School Parents,

Thank you for entrusting your child (or children) to one of our Catholic schools. The seven (arch)dioceses
in the state work together through the Florida Conference of Catholic Bishops. All of us working in
Catholic education continue to pray for those who are impacted in any way by the COVID-19 pandemic.
We hope that your family is faring well and that your child is progressing in these challenging times. Our
Catholic school leaders are proud of our continued commitment to providing you an excellent Catholic
education whether it be in our brick and mortar classrooms or via virtual instruction in your homes.

Locally and on the state level we are making plans for the coming school year and aim to ensure
educational opportunities for Florida students. Information on your plans for your child’s education in
2020-21 will be extremely helpful to our planning efforts, particularly as we look at how state
scholarships may be helpful to our families whose economic circumstances may have changed in the last
few months.

Please take this short survey to assist us. Your immediate attention will be most helpful in our decision
making and state-wide advocacy efforts. https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/reenrollmentsurveyc

Our thoughts and prayers are with your family,

Superintendent of Schools
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